
Engagement and Information Session About the Columbia Falls Aluminum Superfund Site.

Representatives of the Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), Montana Department of Environmental 
Quality (MDEQ), Roux Associates, and Columbia Falls Aluminum Company (CFAC) will provide 
information about the development of the Remedial Investigation, Feasibility Study, and Proposed 
Plan and be available to answer any questions that you have about the site, the assessments, the 
process that has occurred so far, and the steps going forward.

There will be several opportunities to participate. Afternoon open house-style sessions will be held for 
the community to review information, meet with representatives from CFAC, EPA, and MDEQ, and ask 
questions in a less formal setting. Attendees may stop in as their schedules allow.

Evening sessions will include a formal presentation followed by a question-and-answer session. 

For any further information or inquiries, please contact Kristine Fife at 
Kristine@bigskypublicrelations.com or 406-207-4484, Dana Barnicoat at 
Barnicoat.Dana@epa.gov or 406-560-6261, Nolan Lister at Nolan.Lister@mt.gov 
or 406-444-6469.

QUESTIONS?

April 24 and 25
Afternoon open house:  12 - 5 p.m.
Evening presentation: 6:30 p.m. followed by a question-and-answer session.

The in-person meetings will take place at The Hub Downtown, located at 533 1st Ave E, Columbia 
Falls, MT 59912.

Please Join Us!


